
November 21, 2018

We have so much to be grateful for and we want to take this 
update letter to share a few of those things with you!!
1. Great salvation through our Lord and Saviour, Jesus 

Christ.
2. We have seen 19 precious souls accept Christ in our 

church during September and October.
3. We saw a harvest of souls (65 students for salvation and 

assurance of salvation and two parents) during our 
outreach missions day in our school and different 
counseling times in the office.

4. We have seen eight baptized in the last month.
5. We had an amazing Missions Conference in October with 

Dr. and Mrs. Godfrey - we have committed $740 to Faith 
Promise per month, and we able to take on our 7th 
missionary.

6. We had the end of a great school year with wonderful 
graduation services last week preached by Brother Leroy 
Rolston.

7. Joel, finishing third grade, received an honor metal for his 
grades, Micah graduated from Kindergarten and Isaí 
finished a great first year of classes.

8. The enrollment in our school for 2019 is almost full and 
we just finished the 2018 school year!!

9. We had a great time with our staff planning 2019.
10. We are healthy and so blessed!
11. We have loving, faithful supporting churches - YOU!!!!
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